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MUNICIPAL NOTICE No. 39/2022 

 

SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION  
 

Pine and Primrose Streets, Cloetesville 
 
 

Please note that the Directorate: Infrastructure Services, plans to undertake construction of the new 
sidewalks in:  
 

• Pine Street 

• Primrose Street 
 

 
The work is expected to commence on the Wednesday, 13th April 2022 and the construction period is 
anticipated to be 10 days. Vehicle and Pedestrian traffic will be accommodated during construction 
period. Noise associated with the construction activities will be experienced at times, but will be 
monitored. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences, we thank you in anticipation for your 
understanding and patience. For further enquiries please contact 021 808 8222. 

 

 
 
 

Deon Louw 
Director: Infrastructure Services  

11/04/2022 
 
 
 
 


